
Bibb County Engineering/Road Department is accepting applications for: 

Road Department Superintendent 

Pay Range: $22.00-$27.00/hour depending on experience. 

Must be skilled in road construction and repair, supervision of shop and field 

employees, have ability to plan daily and future road department work and 

supervise and monitor work performed. 

Must be willing to work occasional over time and be available for call out during 

hazardous conditions. 

Experience in heavy equipment operation is required including but not limited 

to operation of Motor Graders, Bull Dozers, Loaders, Heavy Trucks, Excavators 

and other similar road building and road and bridge repair equipment. 

Superintendent reports to and works closely with the County Engineer.  

Possession of an Alabama Commercial Driver’s License is preferred. 

Possession of Standard Driver’s License is required. 

Benefits Include:  

Employer paid health, dental, and life insurance as well as participation in the 

State of Alabama Retirement System.  Paid vacation and holidays are also 

included. 

Applications and a complete list of responsibilities/duties can be obtained at 

The Bibb County Engineering office located at 10651 HWY 5, Brent Alabama 

35034 (Behind Pizza Hut).  

Applications will be accepted until 5:00 p.m. on Friday February 3rd, 2023.  

If additional information is needed, please call 205-926-3111. 

Bibb County is an Equal Opportunity Employer 

 

 


